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NELLEN acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians
of country throughout North East Victoria and their continuing
connection to land, waters, and community. We pay our respects
to them and their cultures, and Elders past, present and
emerging.



































NELLEN is supported by the Victorian Government with recurrent
and projected funding from the Department of Education and
Training (DET), the Department of Job, Precincts and Regions
(Through Regional Development Victoria), and the Department
of Premier and Cabinet.
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